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Our next Knights meeting will be held at the KC hall  
on August 22nd at 7 p.m. 

 

  

 

 

 

Renovated Hall Celebration 
September 7th! 

Make plans to attend the 

ribbon cutting ceremony 

Saturday, September 7th. 

Mayor Bill Hennessy will be 

present for the ceremonial 

ribbon cutting. We will also 

welcome our new pastor, Father Nick Kastenholz, to 

bless our renovated hall.  

The ceremony starts at 6:30 p.m. but 

the doors will open at 4 p.m. for fun, 

food, and fellowship. Hamburgers, 

hot dogs, and chips will be 

provided. Tea, lemonade and water 

will be provided and a cash bar will 

be available.  

Make plans to attend and bring 

a friend. Everyone is invited! 

Make sure to bring your kids 

and grandkids! There will be 

food for everyone and bounce 

houses. Maybe a fire truck will 

make a special appearance, too! 

Big thanks to Todd Kirchoff, our new social 

committee chair, for putting this party together! Todd 

would love to hear from you if you have ideas. You 

can contact him at (636) 262-4925 or email 

kirch1029@gmail.com. Looking forward to seeing 

everyone there! 

Queen of Hearts 
We are into our 4th round. If you 

haven’t been to the remodeled hall, 

come to the next Queen of Hearts 

drawing and check it out! Doors 

will open at 5 p.m. on Tuesdays and the drawings will 

be at 7 p.m. The jackpot is already more than $5,200!  

 

Dogtown St. Louis style pizza 

will be available for $8. Choices 

include: deluxe, sausage and 

pepperoni, 4 meat, and cheese 

pizzas. The Knights have special 

pizza ovens that were donated 

by Brother Knights Jason 

Niehaus and Todd Kirchoff. Thanks for the ovens! 

 

The Queen of Hearts committee is now offering a 

lottery scratch off raffle in addition to the red-ticket 

Queen of Hearts drawing and blue-ticket 50/50 

drawing. Take a chance for $1 a ticket or 6 for $5. 

One lucky winner will get $50 cash or $50 worth of 

scratch-off tickets. 

 

Big thanks to our Brother Knights for coming up 

early to set up, sell tickets, serve drinks, and clean up 

week after week. Our council is grateful for your 

efforts. Keep up the good work! 

 

G.K. Del Carr (636) 544-2752 

F.S. Ron Gardner (636) 978-7939 

Jeanette Koechner-Thomas (636) 240-9331 

mailto:kirch1029@gmail.com
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Save the Dates! 

The Euchre Tournament will 

be held Saturday, February 

15th, 2020. For more 

information, contact Don 

Forbeck at (636) 272-5065. 

The Tootsie Roll Drive will be 

October 11th through 13th. For 

more information, contact Ron 

Gardiner. 

 

News from the 
Bar 
This year, New Year’s Eve falls on 

a Tuesday, the same night as Queen 

of Hearts. The bar committee is 

thinking of holding a New Year’s Eve Extravaganza. 

Make plans to attend! 

  

If there is sufficient interest for future sporting 

events, the bar committee is willing to consider 

opening the hall for viewing nights. Let us know if 

you are interested in a sporting event viewing party 

in the next few months. 

 

Thanks to the bar committee for 

buying a beer tapper for the 

downstairs bar in the Bill Wolf 

Memorial Club Room. Draft beer is 

$2 a glass or $8 a pitcher.  

All beer, liquor, and soda selections 

are subject to change due to sales.  

 

We still need more licensed bar tenders. Any K.C. 

member or family member 21 or older can get 

certified. Go to the state of Missouri Alcohol 

Responsibility Training (SMART Online Program) at 

act.dps.mo.gov for training. Then click Training and 

Enforcement at the top of the page. Once you 

completed the short training program and test, you 

are certified.  

 

If you have questions for the bar committee, contact 

Dave Moynihan at davidmoynihan60@yahoo.com or 

(636) 240-8918.  

 

 

Ladies Auxiliary News 
A Note from Jeanette 

 The next meeting will be held 

Thursday, August 22nd at 7 p.m. in 

the K.C. Hall’s Bill Wolf Memorial 

Club Room. After the meeting, we 

will be joined by the Knights for a 

Social Hour. 

 I look forward to seeing everyone 

on the 22nd! 

Please mark your calendar for September 7th.  The 

Knights have scheduled an Open House at the Hall 

from 4 p.m. to 10 p.m.  Food and beverages will be 

served.  We would like to have an Auxiliary 

Membership Table present.  Plan to bring your 

family and friends.  This will be a great opportunity 

for everyone to see the newly renovated hall.   

Thank you to Dale Poslosky of Modern Business 

Interiors for donating the file/storage cabinet.     

Join us at the hall on Tuesday nights for the 7 p.m. 

Queen of Hearts drawing.  It is an evening of 

relaxation, visiting, and meeting new friends.  Plus, 

you might be the lucky winner! 

Annual membership fees of $10 can be paid now.  
Checks payable to the K.C. Auxiliary may be mailed 

to Donna Johnson, 604 Gabriel Drive, O'Fallon, MO 

63366 or paid at the meeting.   

We look forward to seeing you at the next meeting! 

There will be a lot to discuss.  

 

Sorry for any confusion, but August 15th, our 

original meeting date, conflicted with the feast of the 

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary.   

Want to Save a Tree? 

If you would like to receive the newsletter via email 

and be removed from the mailing list for printed 

copies or have newsletter submissions, please send an 

email to Ken Thornhill at gocurtis28@yahoo.com or 

call (636) 294-7920.  
Fifth Sunday Mass Celebration  

Big thanks to everyone for participating in our last 

Mass. We had our biggest turnout of honor guard 

members and filled every reserved pew with all those 

in attendance. The next Fifth Sunday Mass will be 

September 29th at 8 a.m. Make plans to attend! 

mailto:davidmoynihan60@yahoo.com
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Hall Rentals 

Anyone interested in renting the 

hall needs to be a Knight in good 

standing. Membership in our 

council is not required...members 

from any K.C. council can rent the 

hall. 

 

No outside beverages are permitted. A bartender is 

included with hall rental and drinks must be 

purchased through the bar.  

 

Lower Hall Rentals 
The lower level is named in honor of our newsletter’s 

former editor and is called the Bill Wolf Memorial 

Club Room. Rental of this room is $250 with a $200 

deposit. Room seats up to 110 people. There is a 

kitchen and refrigerator available and included with 

lower hall rental. 

Upper Hall Rentals 
Without a Caterer 

Rental of the upper hall is $550 with a $200 deposit. 

The upper hall can seat 240 people. You cannot use 

the kitchen but you can bring in crockpots and 

roasters.  

Need a Caterer? 
If using an approved caterer, 

the cost is $12 per person with 

a $200 deposit to the Home 

Association. An additional $14 

per person is the cost for food 

from an approved caterer.  This 

price applies to both the upper 

and lower halls. 

 

Approved caterers include El Tio Pepe (636) 978-

9766, Our Family Kitchen Catering. Contact Jane 

Freise at (636) 352-8831. Ethyl’s Smokehouse and 

Saloon (636) 978-7755. To see the catering menu, 

check out ethylssmokehouse.com. The fourth 

approved caterer is Dean Hennigfield at (636) 345-

1149.  

Please contact Bryan Eisenbath at (314) 660-0598 or 

beisenbath@gmail.com or Mike Sullivan at (636) 

240-3393 for more information about hall rentals and 

approved caterers. 

 

Bar Details When Renting  
Upper and Lower Hall 
 

Included in the rental of 

either hall is a bartender for 

4 hours with or without a 

caterer. After 4 hours, there 

is an additional $25 an hour 

charge. 

Beer Cost 
½ Barrel Beer is $175 

Open Bar 

The renter pays per unit and gets 10% off the final 

bar tab at the end when hosting an open bar. This 

includes cocktails, beer, and soda. 

Cash Bar 

Each person pays per unit.  

 

Draft beer is $2 a glass or $8 a pitcher. Miller Light, 

Blue Moon, or Bud Light are on-tap upstairs. Bud 

Light only downstairs. 

 

Bud, Bud Light, Busch, Natural Light, Bud Select, 

Miller Light, and Stag will be available for $2.50 a 

bottle. Blue Moon and Michelob Ultra will be 

available for $3 a bottle. 

 

Soft drinks and water will be $1 each. Flavors 

include: Coke, Diet Coke, Dr. Depper, Diet Dr. 

Pepper, Orange, Diet Orange, Diet Rootbeer, and 

Sprite. Peach and tonic water will also be available. 

 

All beer, liquor, and soda selections are subject to 

change due to sales.  

 

If you have questions for the bar committee, contact 

Dave Moynihan at davidmoynihan60@yahoo.com or 

(636) 240-8918 
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